
 

 

 

 
10/1/2024 
 
To Our Valued Customers and Partners, 
 
This is to alert you that we have initiated a recall on King Harvest Spinach Hummus with use date of 
10/8/2024.  Please read the following to understand the specific details about the recalled product:  
 
RED ALERT:  FOOD RECALL INFORMATION 

 
A. Recalled Product:  

a. Brand name and generic name: King Harvest Spinach Hummus 
b. Intended use: Consumer packaged, ready to eat.  
c. Condition: Perishable. Refrigerated. 
d. Shelf life: Use by 10/08/2024 
e. Type of packaging: Plastic tub and lid 
f. Net wt.: 10 Ounce 
g. Firm name & address listed on label: King Harvest, Portland Or. 97214, 

Dist. By Pacific Coast Fresh Company 
 

B. All affected Labels: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 

C. Recalling Firm’s Name:  
a. Pacific Coast Fresh Company  

i. Manufacturer and Distributor 
b. 201 NE 2nd Ave Portland Or. 97232 
c. FEI #: 3020633 

 
D. Brief Reason for recall: 

a. Potential foreign material – Plastic 
i. Size: The material reported appears to be 1” X 1.5” X 1/4" or 

larger. 
ii. Composition: Plastic 
iii. Hardness, and sharpness: Firm, semi-pliable 

 
 

E. Recall Initiation Date: 
a. Withdrawal was initiated on 09/28/2024 

 
F. Recall Status: Ongoing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


